
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR 25/US-27 Shoulder Widening Project  
From SR 93/ I-75 to the Broward/Palm Beach County Line  
Broward County 
Financial Project ID Number: 439939-1-52-01, 439940-1-52-01, 440143-1-52-01, 
and 440143-2-52-01  

SR 25/US-27 Shoulder Widening Project in Broward County  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, is pleased to provide information for the SR 25/US-27 
Resurfacing Project from SR 93/I-75 to the Broward/Palm Beach County Line in Broward County.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Widening the shoulders along US-27 
• Installing signage, pavement marking, and 

illuminated raised pavement markings  
• Removing and replacing guardrail, as needed  

• Upgrading Intelligent Transportation System (ITS) 
components  

 

 

Construction Cost: $15,781,904                     Construction Start: November 22, 2021             Estimated Completion: Summer 2023 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• The speed limit will be reduced to 45 MPH for the       
duration of the project.  

• One lane will be closed in each direction, Monday 
through Sunday.  

• Additional information about lane closures will be 
provided in the weekly traffic report distributed by 
FDOT.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 
. 

Heidy Cuevas, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
heidy.cuevas@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 958-7653 
Ken Kroll, Project Administrator  
kkroll@cegroupfl.com or (786) 877-3834 

Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist     
msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441-3088 
 
 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 


